CITY OF NEW HAVEN

Health Department



54 Meadow Street, 9th Floor • New Haven, Connecticut 06519 • 203-946-6999

Justin Elicker, Mayor • Maritza Bond, MPH, Director of Health

December 14, 2022

The Honorable Michael Smart City Clerk 200 Orange Street New Haven, CT 06510

Dear Mr. Smart:

Please note that the monthly meeting of the Board of Health Commissioners scheduled for **Wednesday, December 14, 2022 at 5:30 p.m. is being cancelled** due to a lack of a quorum.

Sorry for any inconvenience this causes.

Thank you.

Sincerely, Maritza Bond

Maritza Bond, MPH Director of Health

cc: Board of Health Commissioners

